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DENR SPECIAL ORDER
SERIES OF 2001-No._ 2001 - (09

SUBJECT: REASSIGNMENT OF SOME DENR EMPLOYEES DETAILED AT THE
WATER RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT PROJECT-WATERSHED
MANAGEMENT IMPROVEMENT COMPONENT (WRDP-WMIC).

In the interest of the service, the following personnel are hereby reassigned from the Water
Resources Development Project-Watershed Management Improvement Component (WRDP-
WMIC) back to their mother units:

For. George A. Thiam

. For. Luis Gonzaga

For. Avelino A. Albaladejo
Ms. Evangeline de Leon

B

As such, they shall clear themselves from all work, properties and other accountabilities from
the WRDP-WMIC and report back to their mother units for their new assignments. Likewise, all
plantilla personnel hired under the Kaliwa Watershed Management Project are hereby directed to
report to the Area Manager for their new assignments.

Furthermore, technical staff of the Reforestation Division, Forest Management Bureau shall be
tapped on call basis to handle the technical activities of the WRDP-WMIC. As such, they will
be entitled to claim honorarium and travelling allowances in the performance of their duties to
the project subject to usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.






